
Resources

To receive daily news reports about Burina over email, subscribe to Burmanet. Send an email to:

majordomo@igc.apc.org and in the body of the message write, subscribe hurmanews-l (sinail L).

To get involved in the Free Burina Coalition, to which students and Burina activists ail over the world belong,
subscribe to the FBC listserve. Send an emafi to:

Iistserver@llsts.stdorg.wisc.edu and ln the body of the message write, subscribe free-burma
YourFirstName YourLastName.

Their website addresses are:

http://danenet.wicip.org/fbc/freeburma.htmlî

http://sunsite.unc.edu/freeburma/freeburina.htmi

If you haven't already doue so, JOIN CANADIAN FRIENDS 0F BURMA and receive our quarterly newsletter
"Burma Links" which "II update you about ou-going efforts iu Canada and internationally to help brlng
human rights and democracv to Burina.


